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iMr. George H. Biddinger, Section Leader
Uranium Fuel Section j
Division of Industrial and Medical Nuclear Safety '

'

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission |
Washington, D.C. 20555 .

Subject: Submission of the Decommissioning Plan for the RIHL Under Special
Material License No. SNM-21, Docket 70 25, Issued to the Rocketdyne

' 'Division of Rockwell International Corporation.
i

Dear Mr. Biddinger:

In accordance with 100FR70.38(c)(2)(1), Rockwell International submits
a revised version of the decommissioning plan for the Rockwell International
Hot Laboratory (RIHL).

This revision supercedes the Decommission Plan sent to you on April 12, 1990
and incorporates changes in response to your letter of July. 3,1990.

Please call the undersigned at (818) 700-4444 if you have any questions.

Very truly yours, )

4rdI.M
I

P. D. Rutherford, Manager
Radiation Protection and
Health Physics Services ;

;

Enclosure as noted -|

1cc: C. Hooker, NRC Region Vi
. ; /. iB. Kapel, DHS

K. S. Wong, DHS
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